BRUCE KING
GOVERNOR

LARRY KEHDE
SECRETARY

STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anD MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

MAY 26, 1981

Mr. Tom B. Grant Jr.

El Paso Natural Gas Co.

P.0. Box 289

Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Re: Kernaghan #3 B-29-3IN-8W

Dear Toms

As per your request, the referenced well is hereby
released from shut-in for a period of two weeks in

order to recover load water from a recent workover.

Transporters are notified by a copy of this letter.

Frank T. Chavez
District Supervisor

XC: Santa Fe, Harold Garcia
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